
 
1 July 2024 

 
 
 

Dear FBCUC AWANA Families, 
 
     AWANA Opening Ceremony for Clubbers, parents & family members is Wednesday August 
21st. Opening Ceremony will start at 6 PM in the Main Sanctuary and should last about 30 - 45 
minutes at that time we will move to our Club Rooms in the Truth building. Parents and 
Clubbers will meet with Club Director and Club workers. 
Please Note: This is not a normal AWANA Wednesday night. Parents, when the Club Directors 
are done we need you to take your clubbers with you. 
 
*** Please register your children for FBCUC AWANA 2024-25 year (All Clubs).   
  Please Complete Registration Online or use QR Code 
 
*** Please note:  The First Fill in Line on the Registration Page is the Child’s Name.  The 
Registration Page is designed for One Child please complete a second Registration for a 
second child, etc. 

 
 
FBCUC Website Link https://www.fbcuc.org/awana/  
 
 
*** First full night of AWANA Club is Aug 28th, 6:30 PM – 8 PM (Trek and Journey 6 – 8 PM). 
     Please call or e-mail me if you have any questions about FBC UC or our AWANA program.   
We are greatly looking forward to seeing you all and starting another great year of AWANA. 
 
In Christ, 

  Jim 
Jim Brown 
Cell Phone: 210 748-4417 (Please leave a message) 
e-mail address: jimbrownbible@gmail.com 

https://www.fbcuc.org/awana/

